
 
 

Dear Patient, 

You have chosen to visit Dermatology & Skin Cancer Consultants, PLLC for your skin 

evaluation, surgery, and/or elective procedure during the COVID-19 pandemic. Please be 

advised of the following: While our office follows infection control guidelines and protocols to 

prevent the spread of COVID-19, we cannot make any guarantees. Our providers and staff are 

symptoms-free, and to the best of their knowledge, have not been exposed to the virus. 

However, we are a place of public accommodation, and other persons, including other patients, 

could be infected with or without their knowledge. 

To reduce the risk of spreading COVID-19, we have asked you a series of questions prior to 

entering our facilities and we will ask you additional questions below. For the safety of other 

patients, yourself, and staff, please be truthful and candid in your responses.  

 

Have you or anyone in your household tested positive for COVID-19?  

If yes, who tested positive?  

How long ago was the diagnosis?  

Have you or household member tested negative after initial diagnosis?  

Are you awaiting results from a COVID-19 test?  

Do you have a fever?  

Do you have a runny nose?  

Do you have a sore throat?  

Do you have a dry cough?  

Do you have shortness of breath?  

Do you have sneezing, sinus pressure or pain unrelated to seasonal allergies?  

Have you experienced unexplained headaches, fatigue, or weakness?  

Have you lost your sense of taste or smell?  

 

IF YOU ANSWERED YES TO ANY OF THE QUESTIONS ABOVE, PLEASE INFORM ONE 

OF OUR STAFF MEMBERS BEFORE YOUR APPOINTMENT. 


